
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
The HAF programme is available for the xmas holidays. 
 

HAF programmes will all take place between 22 December 2023 and 5 
January 2024, with eligible children able to access 4 days of HAF funded 
activities between these dates. 
 
 
https://www.brent.gov.uk/children-young-people-and-families/childcare-and-early-
education/holiday-activities-and-food-programme#winter2023hafprogramme 

 

Who can attend 

To be eligible for a free place, children and young people must currently be: 
 

•         in Reception to Year 11 (inclusive); and 

•         a resident in Brent and/or attending a Brent school; and 

•         receiving benefits-related free school meals (FSM) or have had 
their eligibility confirmed by a professional. 
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